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Dear Dr. Allen:

Several of the boys have told me thet you had detected a mistake
in one of my stories in regard to John Bunn and the fact that he was a ten
letter winner. I appreciate the fact that you are interested .enough in my
work to read my releases and help me straighten out some of my ideas.

I have to confess that I wrote that Bunn was "“one of two men who
hed earned ten letters at K.U." without checking on it. Too often I write things
like that just because I have them in the back of my mind. When I wrote this
sentence I was thinking that someone else had won ten lletters.

Some time ago I took the time to look through the list of lettermen
in one of Mr. Dill's score books just to see how many letters different men had
won. I happened to run across another men then who #ad won 10 letters and although
hks feat can be discounted because he won six letters in baseball, this was what
I had in the back of my mind when I wrote that Bunn wes one of two.

Upon checking I find that the men was A.F. Sherman and I am leaving
the score book for you to check. I helive that we both were pretty much right.

Bunn was the only man to legitdmetely win 10 letters, but Sherman also won that many.

Thankk agein for vour constructive criticism,

Horace Mason




